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Important Dates 

26th Mar Parents’ Evening 

27th Mar Parents’ Evening  

28th Mar Year 1 Class Assembly 

28th Mar PTA Mother’s Day flower stall 

4th Apr Year 2 Class Assembly 

11th Apr PTA Easter hat competition 

11th Apr Pre-School and Reception Spring 
  Sing performance 

11th Apr Last day of term 

 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Ofsted Visit  

On Monday, we had a phone call from Ofsted to inform us that we were to receive our first inspection on the 

Tuesday and Wednesday of this week. As with any inspection of this nature, there is now a delay whilst the report is 

finalised and the judgment validated but we hope to be able to share the full outcome and report with you in April.  

What I would like to say is what a proud few days it has been and what a pleasure it was to be able to show off what 

a wonderful school we have! As always, the stars of the show were the children who did us all proud; the current 

framework for inspection involves many discussions with pupils and these reflected how enthusiastic they are about 

their learning and how happy they are at school.  

It was clearly a massive few days for every member of staff here; as ever, they were all amazing and I would like to 

publicly thank every single one of them for everything they do for our school. I would 

also personally like to thank all of you for your support this week. We always feel very 

lucky to have such a supportive school community and we are really appreciative of how 

many of you completed the survey as well as passing on many messages of support in 

person, both of which we are hugely appreciative of.  

Forest School - Help  

We are working with the PTA and 

parent volunteers on laying the 

groundwork for our forest school 

development. We will share more 

details on the exciting plans soon.  

Our first step is to prepare the 

raised beds and gardening area. 

We know lots of parents would like to help and have much-

needed skills, knowledge and contacts. If there is anyone who 

is able to offer their time, please look out for messages on how 

to help from those involved and the PTA.   

Thank you for continuing to take part in the PTA's '£20.25 for 

2025 challenge' to help raise the funds we need to develop the 

forest school area.   

Red Nose Day  

On Friday 21st March, it is Red Nose Day for Comic 

Relief. It will be normal school uniform on that day 

and we kindly ask that children do not bring any 

accessories into school. For more information, please click 

here.  

Dream big, fly high  

PTA Mother’s Day 

To celebrate Mother's Day, the PTA is inviting 

children to make a beautiful gift at their pop-up 

flower shop at school on Friday 28th March. 

Children will visit the flower shop with their class. 

If you would like your child to take part, please 

buy your gift on this link by Monday 24th March. 

If you have any questions, please 

get in touch with a member of the 

PTA committee who will be 

happy to help. Thank you for your 

support.  

Parents’ Evening 

Don’t forget it is Parents’ Evening next week on Wednesday 

26th and Thursday 27th March. Confirmation of your 

appointment time can be found on your MCAS app. Please 

arrive at Reception 5 minutes beforehand. 
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